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Subject: Your letter dated 14 April 2021 on the Pan-European Guarantee 

Fund   

Dear Representatives, 

On behalf of Executive Vice-President Vestager and Director-General Guersent, I thank 

you for your letter dated 14 April 2021 in which your requested the prolongation of the 

timeframe available for the implementation of the guarantee products containing State 

aid under the Pan-European Guarantee Fund. 

I assure you that we in DG Competition, in collaboration with other services, are going to 

put the points you raised under careful consideration.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

We need to reflect on this matter, especially when there is more clarity on the willingness 

of the participating Member States to provide an additional timeframe for the Pan-

European Guarantee Fund.  
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We are going to revert to you once we will have concluded our assessment and reached a 

final decision on this issue. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Andrea BOMHOFF 

Head of Unit 

Electronically signed 


